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Katrina Collyer

3 Gardner Street, Dudley NSW 2290

Teralba Waste Recycling Project (08_0079)

I am in the process of buying Lot 3 DP 32484 known as 158 The Weir Road Teralba from Alexandra
and Justin Woodbine. It is proposed that a submission for this house will be presented to Lake
Macquarie City Council by Coral Homes in the coming weeks.

| would like to object to this proposal on the following basis:

1.

Increase in the amount of trucks using The Weir Road. There are already a substantial
number of heavy trucks using this road and the increase in truck usage proposed would be a
huge problem _
The weir crossing between the proposed site and the Barnsley Primary School is already
dangerous and at times unsuitable for traffic to cross and the increase in usage would again
be a substantial problem

Concern over the amount of noise this project would create for nearby residents

Concern over the dust this project will create for houses that are South West of the’
proposed site

Concern over the adour this project will create for houses that are South West of the
proposed site :
‘Concern of the noise durihg night hours that will be created by machinery operating with
loading and unloading trucks '

Katrina Collyer




